
MINISTRY OF LABOUR AND INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS 

COMMUNIQUE 

This is to inform that all employers may collect work permits at the Work 

Permit Counter on the 10th Floor, Victoria House, Port Louis. 

Authorized representatives should present a valid identification and 

necessary authorization from the employer for collecting the Work 

Permits. 

 

           

Ministry of Labour and Industrial Relations 

                                        02nd April 2025 


